
The 21 Club
Social and Dinner Meeting

September 22, 2008

The first meeting of the Fall Semester will begin at 6:30 PM at University House on the UNM Campus. 
The meeting will consist of a cocktail hour, dinner and an after dinner talk given by UNM President 
David Schmidly. Further details are posted on the 21 Club website (http://21club.unm.edu).

A buffet dinner consisting of a tossed salad (with your choice of dressing), fresh fruit salad, chipolte 
grilled chicken and roast beef au jus with fudge layer cake or carrot cake for dessert and soft drinks, 
coffee or tea will be available for $32.00.

Detach and return the reservation below with your check made out to “The 21 Club”. Please note 
that your check must be received by September 8, 2008.

You are encouraged to make your reservation as soon as possible. In principle, the entire membership of 
the 21 Club can be accommodated at University House if the weather is pleasant. During inclement 
weather about 50 people can be accommodated. As a result, only the first reservations totaling 50 people 
(members and their guests) can be guaranteed.

........................................................................................................................................................................ 
21 Club Reservation Form. Dinner Meeting at University House on September 22, 2008.

_____________________________________________________________________Name:  

____________________________________I plan to attend the meeting of the 21 Club with:  
            Name of Guest(s)
My check for  meal(s) at $32 per meal is enclosed.
........................................................................................................................................................................ 

Complete and detach the reservation form and mail it with your check to:

 Roberta M. Menicucci  Roberta M. Menicucci  
 341 Madison NE  or ECE Department MSC01 1100

Albuquerque, NM 87108

Your check must be received by September 8, 2008!

http://21club.unm.edu
http://21club.unm.edu


ARCHIVAL NATURAL HISTORY AND ITS IMPORTANCE FOR CONSERVATION
David J. Schmidly

President and Professor of Biological Sciences

Archival natural history makes use of scientific archives, photographs, and other 
assembled materials to document and visually portray environmental change to enhance 
conservation understanding.  Examples of how this approach has succeeded in Texas 
suggest it has similar promise to promote effective conservation in New Mexico.


